Dear Families, Arrival and dismissal can be a busy time at New Boston Central. In an effort to streamline this process, I am requesting that you please fill out and send in the following form on the *first day of school*. I know that dismissals will often change, but I will use this form as a baseline for your child's dismissal. If your child has a dismissal that differs from the one listed below, please send in a handwritten note. If you are unsure of your child's bus route, there is a listing on the school website. Thank you so much for helping me with this! Fondly, Mrs. Gallegos Student Name: **First** Week of School (I know this can be different from the normal routine) Tuesday Wednesday Monday Thursday Friday Arrival Dismissal **Normal** Week of School: Monday Wednesday Tuesday Thursday Friday Arrival Dismissal *Fill in boxes with bus number or parent pick up/drop off